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December 4, 2024

Dear Stated Clerk of the Muskingum Valley Presbytery,

The First Presbyterian Church of New Philadelphia is writing to obtain permission to

extend the term of office for Douglas McIntire as a Ruling Elder to serve on our Session.
This is due in part to a nominated candidate dropping out of the role for personal

reasons, and no other candidate eligible to serve currently. This would be for the Ruling
Elder Class of 2028. Thank you for your consideration.

Blessings in Christ,

Rev. Joseph Svancara, Pastor/Moderator

Renee Miskimmin, Clerk of Session


